
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "Lowry, Joel"; Billings, Bradford, EMNRD
Cc: Slade, Rose
Subject: RE: Remediation Summary and Proposed Closure Strategy- Jal #3 BGTs and 1RP-4408
Date: Thursday, September 28, 2017 1:52:00 PM
Attachments: approved_Remediation Summary and Proposed Closure Strategy - Jal #3 BGTs and 1RP-4408.pdf

OSE_WT_UTM2000.pdf

Mr. Lowry:
 
As you may know, Dr. Oberding is no longer with NMOCD. Mr. Billings is added to the
communication for any potential concerns regarding BGTs. Also, please note that there are NMOSE
wells within a 2000 m radius, but the depth to groundwater did not change. Please see the
attachment. There is no need to change the report.
 
NMOCD approves of the remedial activities conducted for BGT closure and 1RP-4408. Approval is
also granted for the proposed additional remediation. For the excavation B area covered under 1RP-
4408, discrete samples are required. Please confirm.
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 
 

From: Lowry, Joel [mailto:JLowry@trcsolutions.com] 
Sent: Monday, September 18, 2017 9:54 AM
To: Oberding, Tomas, EMNRD <Tomas.Oberding@state.nm.us>; Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
<Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Cc: Slade, Rose <Rose.Slade@energytransfer.com>
Subject: Remediation Summary and Proposed Closure Strategy- Jal #3 BGTs and 1RP-4408
 
Tomas and Olivia,
 
Please find attached a Remediation Summary and Proposed Closure Strategy that has been prepared
for the Jal #3 Field Scrubber BGT Site. The report includes information related to the removal of the
BGTs and the adjacent overflow release 1RP-4408 that we discussed with Olivia during our last
meeting. Rose and I were hoping to start work back up out sometime early this week. If you have
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any questions or need any additional information, please feel free to contact myself or Rose Slade by
phone or email. Thanks.
 
 
Respectfully,
 

Joel Lowry

Senior Project Manager
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